

Sir Ellis Kadoorie (S) Primary School

9 Eastern Hospital Road, Sookunpo, Hong Kong

Tel: 2577 3489

Fax: 2882 4520

Web: www.sekps.edu.hk

E-mail:

webmaster@sekps.edu.hk

25th July 2022 Notice 120/21-22

Dear parents/ guardians of P.6 pupils,

Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA)2020/2022

Dear Parents,

The results for Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) 2022 (including results at the discretionary places (DP) and central allocation (CA) stages) will be announced tomorrow (July 26, 2022).

We hope parents and students can accept the allocation results with a positive attitude. It is especially important for parents to continue to support and encourage our students because the learning effectiveness of students does not rest on the schools to which they are allocated.

May we remind all P6 students to return to school tomorrow at 8:15am to collect the Allocation Slips and Admission Slips. Due to school assembly to be held in the hall tomorrow morning, we can only allow parents to come into the hall no earlier than 8:30am. Please be reminded to take heed of necessary measures against heat stroke and sun burn in very hot weather.

In case where parents may wish to apply for other S1 places other than the one students are allocated to, kindly please prepare and bring along the following documents and copies of them:

- 1. Student's HKID card
- 2. Report cards of P4-P6
- 3. Proof of outstanding talent (certificates, or other related documents)
- 4. SSPA Allocation Slip and Admission Slip
- 5. P6 Student Record Form
- 6. Two recent passport-sized photographs

For enquiries, please contact respective class teachers at 2577 3489 during office hours, thank you.

Ms YU Hing-yin

Headmistress